Parks and Recreation Commission
Committee Meeting

May 14, 2019

DRAFT

Present: Minni Plante, Lynda Vogt, Bob Giegerich, Sean Asdot

The minutes of the April 9, 2019 meeting were reviewed. Bob made a motion to accept them as corrected and
Sean seconded the motion.

Minni shared the final list of staff for the summer pool program. They are as follows:
Bailey Charron, director and head lifeguard

Erin O’Brien, lifeguard and swim instructor

Greg Facella, lifeguard

Ben Marcotte, lifeguard (contingent on passing his lifeguard training)

Amber Johnson, gatekeeper

Harvey Marston, gatekeeper

The recreation area will open June 21st. We will meet on June 1% to set up the area. Hopefully the roofing will be
completed next weekend, weather permitting. Thank you to Sean, Dave Stasiak and Dave Harper for their help this
past Saturday. The painting of the building needs to be completed before opening. Dave and Sean discussed doing
the trim white and possibly replacing some of the board around the concession windows. Also, the top of the
picnic tables and benches need to be sanded and painted.

We will have an Easter egg hunt on June 22" with the eggs we didn’t use for our spring egg hunt.

Dave will be gone in June so Minni may need some help getting concession food. Dave will get concessions for
opening day.

Lynda offered to get the opening packet copied at the town hall and take copies to Blue Berry Express and the
elementary school.

DES will be inspecting the water two times a month this summer. There currently isn’t water in the pool area, so
they will need to wait a few weeks.

Minni shared that she has asked Bailey to request help from Board members only when she needs to. Otherwise,
she oversees the swim area and has full authority to make decisions. If someone witnesses something critical, they
should speak to her about it but let her handle it.

Epsom will be doing swimming lessons at the recreation area mornings of the same weeks as our night lessons.
The Old Home Day Committee would like us to do the cookout again on July 13. The theme will be Christmas in
July. Bailey will help decide what to do for a float. We need to arrange for a trailer soon. The library would like to
collaborate with us again for messy paint day and for the book walk.

We will talk about the basketball program in August.

Sean made a motion to adjourn at 7:10 and Bob seconded the motion.



